
H E A L T H Y  K I D S ,
H E A L T H Y  S C H O O L S

B R E A K F A S T  &  L U N C HB R E A K F A S T  &  L U N C H

Upon our return to school, students will eat breakfast in
the classroom, but will have lunch in the cafeteria while
practicing physical distancing as space allows. 
Meals will consist of individually plated variety of
nutritious, healthy items both fresh made and pre-
packaged while allowing students the ability to have a
choice of their meals. Self-serve items will be limited to
pre-packaged items. Our salad bars will not be available
until we are past the COVID-19 pandemic.
Students will be encouraged to follow the CDC's "No
Sharing" guidelines with all food, drinks, devices,
personal belongings, etc.
Donations of student snack items are not being
accepted at this time. 


